
CONTRIBUTION TO THE WEBSITE: “LEARNING FOR EQUALITY IN ROTTERDAM” 

The project

Learning for Equality is an online platform that selects and publishes 
knowledge produced by EUR students in different courses and theses. It is 

part of a larger project called “Communicating and improving students’ 
interdisciplinary engagement with social (in)justice.” By showcasing 
students’ work on local social inequalities and efforts to fight them, the 

website aims at engaging EUR experts, students, and the wider public in a 
multidisciplinary discussion about these issues. It also wants to stimulate 
students to reflect on the implications and impact of their work, and of 

communicating knowledge, more generally.  

The website’s team and the student(s)/author(s) of the assignment 

would like to include it in the website’s “Collection.” To do so, we need to 
ensure that you (and all the people who contributed to the assignment) can 
review the parts in which they are mentioned. Based on that, we need to 

know:

a) Do you agree with reference(s) to you/your contribution being 

included? 
b) Shall anything related to you be removed? 
c) Shall something about you be anonymized? 

Please share your answers with the student(s)/author(s). They will respect 
your decision and report it to the project team truthfully.Contact

Your consent

Please contact us for any questions, comments, and/or concerns.

Thank you very much!
Learning for Equality team (4equalityinrdam@eur.nl)

You are receiving this information because you contributed to a student assignment as 
interviewee, source, or in another way and we would like to include the assignment on the 

website “Learning for equality in Rotterdam.” First, we want to make sure that you are properly 
informed and agree.

https://www.eur.nl/en/research/research-areas/learning-equality/collection
mailto:4equalityinrdam@eur.nl
https://www.eur.nl/en/research/research-areas/learning-equality

